Submission of Audio and Video Cables
										
Dt  : 04-04-2018

This is to inform that all the class representatives from P2 to E4 have to submit your audio and video cables immediately as soon as possible. 
In the absence of CR anyone from the class has to take the responsibility and submit the cables to the Network Administration in the old-campus @lambda five.


Network Admin Dept.
